
From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 February 2021 15:04 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form 
 
FORM DETAILS 
Web Ref No: 23866 
Form: Planning Application Comments Form 
Completed: 11/02/2021 15:03:50 
Status: Pending 
---------- 
USER DETAILS 
Site user 
email: Unregistered user 

---------- 
USER INPUTS  

title: Mrs 
LastName: Shears 
firstName: Shirley 
numberName: 21 
postAddress: 21 Hayhurst Road, Whalley, Clitheroe, Lancashire 
postCode: BB7 9RL 
refNo: Application 3/2021/0076 
addDev: Mitton Road Whalley 

comments: 

These houses are part of the entry into Whalley. It amounts to destruction of part of 
the heritage of Whalley and its strong bond through the decades with the 
hospital.Superb first time or retirement homes. Would not happen in the South of 
England .They would gain funding to renovate Why should Lancashire always be a 
victim Save our heritage RVBC. These 1930's houses are excellent and perfect to be 
renovated. They should not be destroyed for Mersey care to make money. Part of 
Whalley heritage - a strong visual part of the approach to Whalley. Do you want a 
bland urban never sprawl or a RV with some sense of history ? Residents know how 
difficult for the council to fight gov planning but STAND UP FIRM this time. Whalley 
is behind you!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 


